

City Of Torrington

Police Department 576 Main Street Torrington, CT 06790-3710 (860) 489-2046



BOARD OF PUBLIC SAFETY PERSONNEL SUB-COMMITTEE

AND

TORRINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT
MINUTES

SEPTEMBER 15, 2015

On September 15, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. The Board of Public Safety Personnel Sub-Committee met in the Office of the Chief of Police at 576 Main Street, Torrington, CT.

Present: Chief Michael Manaigo, Deputy Chief Christopher Smedick; Tom Gritt, Personnel Director, Commissioner Glen Mcleod., Commissioner Angelo Lamonica and Commissioner Richard Zaharek.

Meeting was opened at 5:00 p.m.

Discussion of current hiring standards and unanimously agreed to continue with current guidelines,

Discussion of recruitment of local applicants for current vacancies and will run test on November 21, 2015 through the Connecticut Police Chief's Association to aggressively attract applicants.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Michael U. Maniago, Chief of Police Torrington Police Department

2015 SEP 21 PM 3: 22

TOWNINGTON TOWN